
Date: 2025-08-06
First Name: Cynthia
Last Name: Guariguata
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Port Aransas
State: Tx
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
“The current redistricting
scheme in Texas is not just
gerrymandering—it’s a
calculated move in a larger
authoritarian playbook.
When Donald Trump says
Republicans are ‘entitled
to five more seats’, he’s
not speaking as a public
servant but as a ruler
claiming territory. This is
not democracy. It’s the
normalization of fascist
logic: entitlement over
representation, power over
people. As a coastal Texan,
I reject this betrayal of
our communities and our
voices. I will not be
redistricted into silence.”




